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Subject:  New Docket File for Hydrogen Energy California Application for Certification Amendment 
 
Hydrogen Energy California, LLC has informed staff that it will be filing an amendment to its 
Application for Certification.  This amendment will supersede most previously filed documents in the 
proceeding. Therefore, in order to avoid any confusion about which documents still pertain to this 
proceeding, staff believes it is important to establish a separate docket for the new filing. The docket 
number, however, should remain similar enough to the originally issued number to make clear that 
this project is a continuation from the previous and not a complete departure. Therefore, staff 
requests that you open a new docket file for the anticipated Hydrogen Energy California Application 
for Certification Amendment and recommends that the docket number 08-AFC-8A be used for this 
new filing and all subsequent filings made in this proceeding.   The distribution list should remain the 
same as that used for 08-AFC-8. Staff will ensure that any documents filed under the old number that 
are pertinent to the amended project will be re-docketed with the new number. 
 
Thank you. 
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